
Dear Ministry Leader, 

I know this is a challenging time.  We are praying for you and very thankful for the partnership 

we have with LCMS Northern Illinois district.  Over the weekend, ADF put together a resource to 

provide information about Religious Exemptions to COVID-19 Vaccine Requirements.  Click here 

for the resource.  (there is some information regarding masks) 

I also wanted to provide information on how your congregation or school can join the Church 

and Ministry Alliance. 

- Congregations click here, Promo code for 20% discount is NICLCMS20 

- Christian Schools click here, Promo code for 20% discount is NIDLCMSMA 

Please call or email me if you have any questions.  We would love to serve you through our 

Alliance.  We exist to keep the doors open for the Gospel. 

Blessings, 

Sherri -  
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